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Clerk 

 
Meeting Arrangements 

 

1. Summary 
 
1.1 At the meeting of the Joint Committee held on 27 June 2022, members 

agreed the timetable of meetings for 2022 to 2027 and further agreed that 
the Clerk, in consultation with the Strategic Development Plan Manager and 
the Convener, investigate the possibility of meetings being ‘in person’ 
meetings in a central Glasgow location. The Clerk was requested to submit a 
report to this meeting of the Joint Committee relative to arrangements for 
future meetings.  

 
1.2 Prior to the pandemic, the Joint Committee met in a meeting room in 

Exchange House, 231 George Street, Glasgow and Glasgow City Council 
has confirmed that this meeting room would be made available for Joint 
Committee meetings. The meeting room has capacity for 30 people but does 
not have a hybrid meeting facility to allow members to join remotely, 
therefore, meetings held in this location would require to be ‘in-person’ 
meetings only. There would not be an option for members or officers to 
attend remotely. 

 
2.  Recommendation 
 
2.1 That the Joint Committee consider the future arrangements for meetings. 
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